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NOTICE OF A CHANGE TO CEFAP DUES ASSESSMENT 

- EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 1
st
, 2012 

 

 

 

At the AGM held on November 1
st
, 2012, the CLR Membership & Council, via unanimous 

resolution, adopted the 2012-2013 Budget, which included the recommendation of the Board of 

Directors to decrease CEFAP remittance amounts, effective December 1, 2012, for all 

participating organizations and trades jurisdictions as follows:  

 

 

Construction Employee & Family Assistance Program 

 Hourly contribution be decreased from 6.0¢ per hour to 4.0¢ per hour; 

 For salaried personnel it will be decreased from $9.00 per month to 

$6.00 per month. 

 

 

The revised rate changes will be indicated on the December 2012 amalgamated remittance forms 

that are submitted on line at https://remap.clra.org.  Please call with any questions regarding this 

change. 
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R. Neil Tidsbury, President 
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